
Homedale School District #370 

Memo 
To: Board of Trustees 

From: Rob Sauer 

Date: 7/10/2019 

Re: Superintendents Board Report 

Updates 

 The annexation/excision hearing was held on June 20th at the Wilder High School gym. 

As of today the hearing office has not released his recommendation to the State 

Department and State Board of Education.   

 

 Moss Strong and I will be attending the Idaho Association of School Administrators 

conference in Boise the last week of July.  

 

 The district office will be closed the last week of July.  

 

 

 


